
 

 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 

How to Get More Votes in the Superstar 
Catholic School Contest: 

 
 
  
� Share a link to the contest on your school’s Facebook page or use 
Twitter to Tweet about the contest. 
� Put a link to the contest on your school’s website. 
� Do an e-mail blast to all those in your database. Be sure to include 
a link to spiritcatholicradio.com. 
� Print this information in your school’s weekly newsletter or 
announcements. 
� Send a slip home with students regarding voting. 
� Send a note to your local parish’s bulletin. 
� Put up flyers around your school or parish. 
� Include a voting reminder on your school’s marquee. 
� Make sure all school staff have voted and encourage them to send 
the voting link to their family and friends. 


